Al du S B (010 k S Limi‘te d Aldus House Conway Street

Fitzroy Square London W1

telephone Euston 2811
telegrams Alday London

31st July 1963

Dear Sir,

It is with a great deal of gratitude that I
write as an American citizen to thank you for your
testimony before the Senate Commerce Committe, as
reported in the attached article by Alistair Cooke
in The Guardiasn dated 29th July.

If America is, in fact, going through a
revolution its heroes and patriots will hold a high
place in future history. I believe your statement
before the Committee will accord you a very high
place of honor. Any eitizen should be humbled by it.

With sincere thanks,

Cordially,

ter J. Rosenwald

The Hon. Ivan Allen Jnr,,
Mayor,

Atlanta,

Georgia,

U.S.A.
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